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Dear Margo Wagner: 

Thank you and your delegation for taking the time to meet with me at the Union of British 

Columbia Municipalities Annual Convention. 

Since I became Minister of Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills, I have appreciated 

the opportunity to meet with representatives of communities from across BC to hear 

about issues that are important to their region and to have a chance to share information 

about the StrongerBC: Future Ready Action Plan. 

Iam grateful to hear about how the districts are working together on solutions to attract 

needed skilled professionals to the region. I understand from Ministry staff that regional 

district officials are in contact with the Dean of the Western College of Veterinary Medicine 

who is traveling to the region in the coming weeks. I also understand the northern 

working group, with representatives from several regional districts, is connecting with the 

College of Veterinarians of British Columbia about international assessments in BC, and 

with Dean Muir about the role that the Western College of Veterinary Medicine plays in 

hosting clinical proficiency examinations. 
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I hope you and other members of your delegation enjoyed a successful Convention, and I 

look forward to continuing working together in the year ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Me 
Honourable Selina Robinson 

Minister 
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Regional District of Fraser-Fort George 
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